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National Garden in Pančevo Refurbished 
 

 Eurobank EFG helped installation of “green pillar of defence“from town pollution  

 
 

Pančevo, April 22, 2009 – Today, Eurobank EFG and the town of Pančevo have officially 
opened the refurbished and renovated National Garden Park in Pančevo. Eurobank has 
donated RSD6m for the refurbishment of green spaces of the National Garden. Grass 
surfaces have been reconstructed, 180 new plants seeded and 160 existing trees have 
been replaced with the new ones, in order to represent a protection belt from noise, dust 
and exhaust gases from the surrounding area. 
 

“We are very proud of the fact that, as an organisation that advocates European values in 
business, we are making a contribution to the environmental protection in Pančevo by making 
some concrete moves. We hope that other companies will join our initiative in order to reduce 
environmental problems in this town, namely, problems that have an influence on health and the 
quality of life for the people of Pančevo. Environmental protection represents one of core values 
of Eurobank EFG Group and forms a part of a wider strategy aiming to contribute to the 
community and support culture, public health, education and sports” said Slavica Pavlovic, a 
member of the Executive Council of Eurobank EFG in Serbia. 
 
“The National Garden Park now finally represents a green pillar of defence from pollution. We 
are happy that with Eurobank EFG we have found a partner in our fight for healthier living for 
the citizens of Pančevo. We hope that other companies will follow suit and help us in our efforts 
to face the air pollution problem in our town” Vesna Martinović, Pančevo Mayor said. 
 
Pupils of elementary schools in Pančevo also attended the official opening. They were drawing 
works dedicated to National Garden Park and thus presented their impressions on the new 
green oasis. Best children drawings, from all Serbian towns in which Eurobank EFG Park 
programme is implemented, will be presented at the central exhibition in Belgrade, after 
refurbishment of all parks has been completed. 
 
On this occasion, in cooperation with Recan, Eurobank EFG installed special can recycling bins 
and showed once more how much this bank is paying attention to environmental protection. 
 

Eurobank EFG Parks project in implemented in six Serbian towns, including Pančevo: in 
Belgrade (Botanical Garden, Rainbow Park and Wedding Park at Ada Ciganlija), Novi Sad 
(Danube Park), Niš (Čair Park), Požarevac (Sunny Park), and Jagodina (Park of the Teacher 
Training Faculty). The renovation campaign of National Garden in Pančevo is a part of the 
project of corporate social responsibility of the Bank titled “We invest in European values”, 
focused on public health, higher education, environmental protection and support to disabled 
individuals, in which the Bank has so far invested more than EUR2.8m. 
 
 
 



Ever since 2003, apart from concrete projects, Eurobank EFG Group has been highly active in 
the environmental protection field, also trying to influence its business partners, clients, 
employees and the general public to make their contribution to solving of environmental 
problems in communities in which they do business. Since June 2005, Eurobank EFG Group is 
an active member of the UN Financial Initiative of the Environmental Protection Programme, 
aiming to protect the environment and provide sustainable development. 
 
 

* 

Eurobank EFG Group is a European banking organization with total assets of €82.2bn (FY 08). The Group employs more 

than 24,000 people and offers its products and services both through its network of over 1,700 branches and points of 

sale, and through alternative distribution channels.  

Eurobank EFG Group is present in Greece, Bulgaria, Serbia, Romania, Turkey, Poland, Ukraine, United Kingdom, 

Luxembourg, and Cyprus. It is a member of the EFG Group, one of the largest Swiss banking groups.  

More information about Eurobank EFG can be found at www.eurobank.gr and www.eurobankefg.rs 

 

For additional information, please contact the authorised public relations agency, 

McCann Erickson Public Relations, at 011 20 29 600 

Contact: Bojana Tošić, 063 384 288 

 

 

 
 
 

 


